GRADE APPEAL COMMITTEE
(MARIA PERRONE – MATH BRENTWOOD)


Dear Los Medanos College, Academic Senate,
I’m writing to express my interest in joining the Grade Appeal Committee starting in the fall 2025 semester. 
I believe the Grade Appeal Committee plays an important role in supporting fairness and equity for our students, values that are at the heart of LMC’s mission.
I’ve been a math instructor at LMC for the past 11 years and am a tenured faculty member currently teaching at the Brentwood Center. While I haven’t served on this committee before, I’d really like the opportunity to get involved in this capacity.
I’ve been a full-time educator working with students for over 20 years, with my experience in and outside the classroom and my ongoing commitment to supporting students, I feel I can make a valuable contribution to the committee’s work.
Thanks for considering my application.

Maria G. Perrone

